
I am writing today in opposition to a bad piece of legislation. 2025 is just plain bad and out 
of touch with reality. 2025 is written for some make believe state residences, I guess. 
Oregon is overtaxed as it is, which is evident by businesses and people abandoning the 
state.  Our tax rate  and fees are already too high in Oregon. I simply cannot understand 
how a group of people in our legislature actually believe 2025 is a good thing, I have not 
read one part of 2025 that is reasonable. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Arnold Wardwell 


